
From:  Al Septien <wickedmonkey2@sbcglobal.net>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 11:42:28 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  HOLLYWOOD CENTER PROJECT
 

Dear Ma. Nguyen, 

I am a neighbor to this project and would be negatively affected by it. Due to our “shelter in place” orders put forth by the mayor, I
feel it’s justified to make a request.  

Please allow an extension to the 45 day comment period, with regards to the building of the Hollywood Center. 

Many thanks, 

Alfredo Septien
2103 Holly Dr. 
90068

Sent from my iPhone


